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June 13, 1994
Willinm J. Cahill, Jr.

Cironp Vice President

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Room
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT:  COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NOS. 50-445 AND 50-446
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION REGARDING STATE AND
LOCAL GOVERNMENT EXERCISE PARTICIPATION

REF: (1) Letter to U. S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
from Mr. W. J. Cahill, Jr. dated May 6, 1994,
logged TXxX-94132

(2) Letter to U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
from Mr. W. J. Cahill, Jr. dated February 8, 1994,
logged TXX-94040

Gentlemen :

In response to a request for additional information from Mr. 0. Barss of the
NRC staff concerning reference (1), which provided notification for
cancelling the emergency exercise which was scheduled for May 11, 1694 at
CPSES, please be advised that TU Electric verbally discussed county
participation with the local officials prior to setting the ocbjectives for
the subject exercise. These objectives were submitted to NRC via reference
(). As is typical in a year when the State of Texas exercises with the
South Texas Project and not with CPSES (e.g., 1994), the local governments
pertinent to CPSES declined to participate in the subject exercise.

Sincerely,

William J. Cahill, Jr.

By: 6;;ﬂZLLJCTUT£ZQ/fL~_~f

D. R. Woodlan
Ducket Licensing Manager
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¢ Mr. L. J. Callan, Region IV
Mr. B. Murray, Region 1V
Resident Inspectors, CPSES
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